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The CAS Undergraduate Curriculum Committee reviewed 29 proposals in the Spring 2017
semester. Of those, 16 were for new courses and 7 for course changes. Additionally, we
evaluated 5 proposals for changes to minors or concentrations and 1 for a change to the ISS
major--which has been certified as the first Global Citizens Pathway program.
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